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Children have filled our community with wishes of joy and hope as 

they deliver their postcards to local residents.  Thank you to our 

parent walkers who have enabled this initiative to take place.  I know 

that the children were certainly excited about their mini adventures! 

The Easter services at St John’s Church were well attended and our 

children led and listened to the story of Easter.  This has been 

extended by children in year 6 undertaking an Easter Experience also 

at St John’s.  We are very grateful for these opportunities. 

Easter is a season of joy and hope, but it is also a reminder of God's 

love.  As we come to the end of a busy term, let us be blessed with 

time to share joy and laughter with the ones we love. 

Happy Easter. 

 

 

Tobias 3C 

 

Grace RHM 
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Pupil Voice 
 

Leonardo RHM – “We have been reading the Hungry Caterpillar and we have been bouncing 

balls along the caterpillar's body, making playdough caterpillars and making train tracks”. 

Molly 1B – “In Maths we have been learning how to measure with a ruler. You have to 

remember to start at 0”. 

Jaxon 3C – “I like that in Outdoor Adventure enrichment that we get to plant seeds and build 

dens”. 

Thomas 3G – “I wish we could do PE every day, I love basketball lessons”.  

Jayden and Kylie 5MC – “Yesterday in science we built a boat from plasticine and put marbles 

in to see how many it would take before it sank. We were learning about water resistance and 

balanced/unbalanced forces. Ours was the winner as we made a boat that could hold 7 

marbles before sinking!” 

Tommy 5T - "Our DT work so far about Mexican food as I can't wait to make a Mexican 

flavoured burger tomorrow!" 

 

 

 

 

King’s Coronation Celebration Day 

 
We are very excited to share that we are going to be having a special day of learning 

and activities, celebrating the King’s Coronation on Friday 5th May. As part of the 

celebration, we will be having a whole school picnic, hopefully on the field, whether 

dependent.  

Please complete the MS forms regarding lunch choices for that day by Monday 10th 

April 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwWv09RlC8ZpP

mBKDdOdmiLxUNUVNMFhQU0ZQNkQ2NVYzVVNZN0lTMVdUVS4u 

Further communication will be shared in due course about this exciting event. 
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Foxes Club open for Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 2nd May 2023 
 
 

We are in the unique position for this training day only to be able to provide a Foxes club for the 

training day on Wednesday 3rd May. This will be available from 8.55 to 3.30 pm with the ability to top 

up this provision with the usual Foxes sessions from 7.30am to 6pm. 

This will be limited to 100 spaces which will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Drop-off and 

collection will be at the Foxes building. Children will be required to bring a packed lunch and a water 

bottle and wear comfortable clothes with trainers as they will be participating in some outdoor play 

activities. 

There is a fixed cost of £20 for the day session 8.55am to 3.30pm (or any portion of it).  Please use the 

booking form link to book your session and email any questions or queries to 

enquiry@deanery.bham.sch.uk for the attention of Mrs Cullen. 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=y4FijIlNeEyqFgtjIf3WwQ1n2J_2hfBJstPaHgGT

X2hUMTdDMU9RR0FMN0JLOTlHWjA2VkdIWjExTC4u 

 

Congratulations 

 
We would like to congratulate Mrs Micklewright and her family on the birth of 
their baby daughter Gracie. 
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Mother’s Day Competition 

Thank you to all of our mums and ladies 

who entered the mother's day 

competition by sending in their book 

recommendations. We have loved reading 

them ! We picked 2 winners who each 

received a £10 National Book Token  

the winners are…. 

 

Mrs Oluyemi – KS1 

Mrs Hussain– KS2 



  

Parent View Results 

 

 

 
 



 

  

Family Quiz Night 

Friday 21st April 6pm 
 

 

As you know, as part of our relationship/behaviour policy each term our Head Boys, Head 
Girls and House Captains choose three charities to support through our token system and 
each term we hold a fundraising event for the three chosen charities. 
This term we are supporting children's charities: 
Local - Birmingham Children's Hospital 
National - Make a Wish 

International - Abaana 

In order to raise funds for these three important charities we would like to invite you to join 
us for a family fun quiz! 
On Friday 21st April @6pm we will be going live with our family fun fundraising quiz.  For 
those of you that were with us during lockdown, Quizmaster Peckett will be making a 
comeback!  For those of who haven't yet experienced a Peckett Puzzler, you are in for a 
treat!   
  
In order to join us and take part, we invite you to send a donation into school in a named 
envelope and we will send you a quiz answer sheet, which will include links and joining 
instructions. 
 



 

  

Response to Curriculum Evening feedback 

If you are looking for recommendations of books for your children to read, 

https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/ has recommendations for each year group. Their lists of books are 

carefully put together to make it easier to find high quality, engaging and interesting books to 

instil a reading for pleasure culture and encourage children to read at home. 

It also has some great tips as to why reading is so important and how to read with your child and 

the kinds of questions you can ask. 

March 2023 recommendations 

  

  

School Uniform Grant 2023 

 
Sutton Coldfield Charitable Trust have extended the closing date for 
applications for School Clothing Grants for 2023 until Thursday 15th 
June 2023. Application forms are available to collect from the School 
Office and must be completed and returned to school by Wednesday 
14th June 2023. 
 

 

https://schoolreadinglist.co.uk/


 

 

 
  Online Safety 

National Online Safety #WakeUpWednesday guides have got some top tips on 

helping children and young people to build their digital resilience – minimising the 

impact of #OnlineSafety threats  

Download >> https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 

 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides


 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

School Nurse 

 
Please follow the link below for an updated telephone number and 

email address for the School Nursing Team.  If you have any 

concerns or worries around the health and wellbeing of your child, 

please contact the School Nursing team.    Birmingham Community 

Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust website here  

 

https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
https://www.bhamcommunity.nhs.uk/patients-public/children-and-young-people/services-parent-portal/birmingham-school-health-advisory-service/birmingham-shas-school-nursing-teams/
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